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Update from 
 

Maiden Bradley with Yarnfield Parish Council 

Date of Area Board 
Meeting 
 

Thursday 24th June 2021 

 

 
Headlines/Key Issues 
 

 

 Councillor Simon Wager has taken on the position of Chairman and Councillor 
Susanna Brigden is now Vice Chairman.  
 

 Council is progressing through the Action Plan. See details on Parish Plan 
documentation on the website www.maidenbradley.org.uk  
 

 Consultation with The Rank residents regarding Traffic issues highlighted by a 
resident 

 

 Parish Plan Interpretation Board project moving forward to be placed at the 
Bradley Hare next to the Milk Station to provide tourist information  

 Communication sent to Wiltshire Council Representative Bill Parks for all of his 
and the Highways Team assisting with preparing the Parish for the Best kept 
Village Competition 

 

 Community Speed Watch Volunteers update - the device is now shared 
between the Upper Deverills Parish Council in rotation, one week on, one week 
off. They have a speeding problem of a different sort they have much higher 
speeds presented. There is to be a revamp of the areas speed watch are 
operated in. Frome road maybe targeted more in future. 

 

 Date of the next meeting Tuesday 20th July 2021 starting at 7.00pm. All are 
welcome. 

 

 
 

http://www.maidenbradley.org.uk/

